
 

 

 

 

 

 

TWU Go Center 

Lone Star High School is pleased to announce a partnership with the Texas Women’s University Go 

Center. The GO Center students have the opportunity to talk to LSHS students one-on-one regarding the 

college admissions process, college applications, financial aid, myths about college life, provide access to 

all universities, assist students in selecting their careers.... and the list goes on and on....  

This center provides an environment that focuses on creating a school-wide college going culture and 

promoting college awareness. This is part of the statewide College for Texans Campaign. It's a campaign 

to raise awareness among students and their families about the benefits of higher education and how to 

prepare for it academically and financially. It is also used to help motivate students to successfully 

pursue higher education.  

TWU students will be here from 11:30 am – 2:30 pm every other Tuesday in B102. Students will be using 

Family Connection to access college information, scores, etc… Please make sure you know your 

username and password. If you’ve forgotten it come by the counseling center before or after school and 

talk to your counselor. This is a great opportunity to ask the TWU students any questions that you might 

have regarding college. Parents and early release students are welcome to attend the Go Center at their 

convenience. If you have any questions regarding the Go Center, please contact Shelby McMurtre at 

mcmurtrs@friscoisd.org  or feel free to request an appointment by filling out a request in Google Forms. 
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